
Developments at Monte
After investing in an Italian stone bake line in 2015, we are now ready to further
expand our capacity to keep up with the increasing demand. We are running full
capacity nowadays and it’s a real challenge to manage all various requests from
the market. Our plan is to increase our capacity from mid 2018 on, giving us all the
room needed to grow together with our customers. We keep on trying until then to
maintain our current business with all our clients and, once more, we emphasize
that our lead time is max. 4 weeks.  

Prices 2018
Like every year, we have reviewed
our prices this year to achieve a
responsible pricing for next year.
 After an inventory of all relevant
price components, and after years
of stabilization of our sales prices,
we feel obliged to raise our sales
prices for 2018.  
Last November we have informed all
our clients about the new prices for
2018 and explained which
components are responsible for this
price raise. If you want to know

December holidays
In week 52 we celebrate Christmas
and a lot of our employees enjoy
this holiday with their family and
friends. Despite the Christmas spirit,
our Production Department will be
open, however with limited capacity.
The same goes for our office: this
will be open during  the last week of
this year.   
Management and personnel of
Monte Pizza Crust want to thank you
for our pleasant cooperation and
wish you all the best for 2018! 



more about this subject, do not
hesitate to contact us. 
Of course we at Monte Pizza Crust
keep improving our efficiency and
we will do our best to provide you
with quality products at competitive
prices in 2018.
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